
 

 

NEW AND IMPROVED SALES SUPPORT 
PROVEN TO HELP YOU SELL 

Important note regarding ARLIC in Arizona and Nebraska and CHLIC in 

Arizona, Georgia, and Illinois:  

Effective June 2nd, our Medicare Supplement products insured by American 

Retirement Life Insurance Company (ARLIC) in Arizona and Nebraska and Cigna 

Health & Life Insurance Company (CHLIC) in Arizona, Georgia, and Illinois, will no 

longer be available for sale under your distribution.  

Applications must be signed by June 1st and in our office by June 16th. 
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Premier Marketing  

705 W Benjamin Ave  

Norfolk NE 68701  

800-365-8208 


